LITTLE DRESSES FOR AFRICA JUNE 2025 UPDATE

"WE'RE NOT JUST SENDING DRESSES,
WE'RE SENDING HOPE!"

A vision team of 4 has just returned from Malawi. As we
entered the gates of our New Hope Primary School, we heard
the children’s excited singing, welcoming us to their school.
Their excited faces greeted us with shouts of joy. The school
now has classrooms up to level 4. They are receiving a
Christian education in a safe environment. We have employed
8 teachers to teach and care for them. Last year we were able
to provide a huge playground for them to encourage
enrollment as well as community outreach.

This year we were able to complete a swing set as well as
paint the office. All of the classrooms have desks and tables
and chalkboards. We were also able to provide a printer to
provide them each with their curriculum of study. Our school
has a wonderful reputation and now has an enrollment of 150
students which is growing each week. Some of the children are
able to enjoy the lunch program.

Although we were only in Malawi for 8 days, we accomplished
a great deal. We were able to tag 7 wells with names of the
sponsors of the wells. Our focus this year was to make a
difference in the north part of Malawi, the area of Mzimba.
Because of it’'s mountainous terrain and rough roads, this is
quite an accomplishment and was received with joy. LDFA has
provided clean water for close to 500,000 people. Clean water
saves lives, reduces disease and increases sanitation.
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Their well before
and after

LDFA has installed 147 wells providing clean water
for over 550,000 people. You can sponsor your
own well for $5500 in honor of your loved one and
you will receive the name of the village where your
well is installed, a picture of your well with your
name, and join the "Well Wall of Fame" at LDFA
Headquarters. This is a great way to sponsor a gift
that continues to give for years to come. Contact us
for details rachel@littledressesforafrica.com
Clean water saves lives immediately.
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Be sure to mark your calendars for this year's
BIG DINNER on Saturday, September 27, 2025.
Once again it will be at the beautiful Bentley
Conference Center in Wyandotte. Doors open at 6pm
and tickets are $75. Big things are accomplished with
our annual fund raiser. This year our theme is
“Planting Seeds of Worthiness.” We're not just
sending dresses, we're sending hope. Some people
ask “wouldn't it be easier to just send money to Africa?”
And yes, it would be, but money can't hug a child and
tell them they are worthy. Money can't form
relationships with remote villages to see how else we
can help. Our dresses are our avenue to show these
villages they are not forgotten and that we love them.
Please support this effort.

LDFA sends 40ft sea
containers twice a year to |
our warehouse in Malawi.
We were at our warehouse [
last week and it is organized
and ready to receive the &
container recently shipped. [
Distributions continue
throughout the year. Over
13.5 million little dresses
and shorts have been
shipped along with
washable menstrual pads
for our Dignity Program,
school supplies,
wheelchairs, bikes, shoes,
bedding, and so much
more. A shipping container
is approximately $16,000 to |
ship. Help is always
appreciated.
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